
Second Grade End of the Year Party 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We can’t believe that the end of the year is quickly approaching.    The second grade homeroom team has 
planned a special “Swing into Summer” celebration.   
 
We will be having a baseball themed end of the year celebration.  Students will rotate through other second 
grade classrooms and participate in several baseball themed activities. We are encouraging students to show 
their team spirit by wearing a t-shirt/jersey that represents their favorite baseball/softball team.  This can be any 
team little league to the pros.     
      
We are asking for a $3.00 donation from each child to help cover the cost of the party activities. We would also 
like each child to bring a medium sized shopping bag to help carry items  they will be making. Please write your 
child’s name on the bag.  We would like the $3.00 donation and the bags brought to school by Tuesday, May 
8th.    
 
The party will be held on Wed., May 23rd from 12:00 – 2:00pm. 
 
We are also in need of some additional items for our celebration.  Please return the bottom portion of this form 
if you can help. 
 
Thank you for all your help and support this year. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent’s Name__________________       Student’s Name_____________________ 
 
Phone Number __________________     E-mail __________________________ 
 
 
_____ Plates (24) 
_____ Napkins (24)   
_____Plain sugar cookies (round shape)   (24)  (store bought) 
_____Can of white frosting 
_____Red tube icing (thin line)  
_____Large bag of  popcorn (ready to serve store bought)   
_____Ziploc Bags (sandwich size)  
_____Juice Boxes (24) 
_____Box of Glue Dots  (Available at Hobby Lobby, other craft stores) 
 
     
 
 


